MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: September 20, 2013

SUBJECT: C14-2012-0109
Sunflower

The applicant has requested an indefinite postponement of this case.
Should the applicant wish to bring the case forward to Council at a later date, staff will

re-notify property owners within 500’ of the subject tract, and registered community
groups.

Wasd 10 Voo™

Greg Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

x: Marc A. Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



From: Steven Radke

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2013 9:32 AM
To: Heckman, Lee

Subject: Sunflower postponement request

Lee,

Let this email suffice as our request for indefinite postponement. We would hope that
city council, the neighborhood, and all involved can relate to the validity of this request
given underlying environmental concerns have yet to be fully discovered and/or
resolved. We believe this information is absolutely crucial in presentation as it relates to
making the best decision moving forward by all parties.

Should you have further questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Steven Radke
Principal

VRI
512.626.8645



